BBl Jecanne Pigassou

19 June 2025

To Whom It May Concern,

This letter serves as a formal reference for Ms. Brillantes, who has been a valued
member of our household since August 2021. During her time with us, she has
provided dedicated support to our family of four, including the care of our two young
daughters, now aged 5 and 3.

Brillantes has consistently demonstrated reliability, patience, and a nurturing nature.
She has been key in maintaining a calm and order at home, managing household tasks
efficiently, and ensuring the well-being of our children with great care and attention.

We are releasing Brillantes from her duties due to changes in our family's needs. This
decision was not made lightly, as she has been a trusted and appreciated part of our
lives. We are confident that she will be a wonderful addition to any family seeking a
kind, experienced, and dependable helper.

Please feel free to contact us should you require any further information.

Warm regards,
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